From: Gillerlain Todd C [mailto:Todd.Gillerlain@ci.irs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: William.Riesche@chicagopolice.org
Subject: Notification

Mr. Berlin, 

I am back from the Las Vegas investigation travel.  I have submitted a CPD Travel Reimbursement form to the finance section for the meals and hotel cost, which I purchased on my personal credit card.  I will be submitting those costs and the airfare cost on my July 2017 monthly IRS reimbursement form.  I will receive reimbursement from the City of Chicago when the IRS funds the travel.  Thank you for your assistance and attention with this travel.  

P.O. Todd Gillerlain

